Maritime House Old Town Clapham London SW4 0JW United Kingdom Telephone (44 171) 627 4449 Telefax (44 171) 720 4448 (44 171) 498 1293

E-mail socint@gn.apc.org
Cables INTESOCON
LONDON SW4

1 December 1997

Pedros Pires President PAICV CP 22 PRAIA Republic of Cape Verde



Dear President,

I would kindly ask for your personal attention and your party's cooperation in sending its outstanding 1997 membership fee to the Socialist International.

Our budget for each year covers the period from 1 January to 31 December, and our organisation should receive this fee during the calendar year of 1997, otherwise these funds will be registered in our annual accounts as a deficit.

Aware of the commitment and support of your party to the International, I trust that you would do your utmost to bring your party's fee situation up to date before the end of the year.

Thanking you in advance for your understanding, I send you my fraternal regards,

Luis Ayala

Secretary General